
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 
 PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the Niagara County Legislature will conduct a public 
hearing on the 12th day of December, 2023 at 5:50 PM in the Legislature Chambers, Courthouse, 
175 Hawley St., Lockport, New York, for the purpose of hearing public comments on A Local Law 
Requiring Contractors, Desiring to Bid on Construction Work for the County of Niagara to Provide 
Proof of the New York State Certified Worker Training Program. 
  
 
     Alysa T. Tomasino, Clerk 
     Niagara County Legislature 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


